
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � DECEMBER 8, 2003 

RUSSET WAY AND ANSLEY GROVE TRAFFIC CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councilor DiVona recommends: 
 
That the petition from the residents of Russet Way with respect to traffic calming measures on 
Russet Way and Ansley Grove, be received; and  
 
That the City of Vaughan Engineering Department report back within the next quarter with their 
recommendations including traffic accident history. 

Purpose 

To address Russet Way and Ansley Grove traffic control. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Residents on Russet Way in the vicinity of Ansley Grove have expressed their concern with the 
unsafe and careless driving for several years. 

Conclusion 

In response to a request received from area residents, they expressed their concerns with the 
stretch of Ansley Grove from Chancellor Road to Embassy Road.  The residents feel the need to 
either have several large bumps installed or a four way stop at Russet Way and Ansley Grove to 
stop the persistent speeding that occurs.  Also, another concern they have is the amount of 
vehicles constantly speeding on Russet Way, they would like several speed bumps installed on 
Russet ay between Ansley Grove and the park, to minimize the speeding concerns that have 
become a nuisance over the past several years. 
 
Attachments 
 
1. Petition from residents on Russet Way. 
 

Report prepared by: 

Laura Borello-D�Avino, Council Administrative Assistant 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bernie DiVona 
Councillor, Ward 3 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF PETITION 

 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.:  49 
   

Item Name: RUSSET WAY AND ANSLEY GROVE TRAFIC CONTROL 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated:  DECEMBER 8, 2003 
 
No. of Signatures:  17 
 
Submitted by:   AREA RESIDENTS 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 
City of Vaughan, Clerk�s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 

1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 
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